

## MALTON, NORTH YORKSHIRE, YO17 6RT

TEL: 01653 697777 EMAIL: admin@edencamp.co.uk www.edencamp.co.uk

## Attractions Literature Distribution Day - Wednesday 29th March 2023

Dear Holiday Accommodation / Tourist Information provider,

We are pleased to announce that we shall be hosting an Attractions Literature Distribution event here at Eden Camp, Malton, on Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> March 2023. The event will start at 10.45am and finish at 1.45pm.

This distribution event, supported by Ryedale District Council, Scarborough Hospitality Association, DiscoverYorkshireCoast, the North York Moors National Park Tourism Network and Visit York provides you with the opportunity to collect supplies of information leaflets and promotional guides for the forthcoming season from attractions in the North and East Yorkshire Moors and Coast area. Representatives from over 30 attractions will be on hand to supply the literature you require and answer any queries you may have.

Please print a copy of this letter off, or have it in a digital format, and bring it with you on the 29<sup>th</sup> March. It is your get in free invitation, which you will need to show to our Admissions staff to gain entry into the museum.

Please then present it in WinStan's Bunker Café (Huts 16 & 17) to receive a complimentary cup of tea or coffee.

As well as collecting literature and meeting the attractions, you will also have the opportunity to look round Eden Camp and see all the refurbishments and improvements we have been making over the winter months, include our all-new play area.

If you know of any other holiday accommodation provider(s) who may be interested in attending this event, please ask them to contact us and we would be delighted to send them an invite.

We would also like to draw your attention to another Attractions Literature distribution event which will take place at Scarborough Spa Complex on Wed 1<sup>st</sup> March. Organised by Scarborough Hospitality Association and Discover Yorkshire Coast, the literature distribution will combine with the Yorkshire Hospitality Tourism and Business Expo. For more details and an invitation please contact info@scarboroughhospitality.com

We look forward to welcoming you to Eden Camp on the 29<sup>th</sup> March.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Hill.

Museum Manager

ull,